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Stay and Play 

We will be holding Stay and Play dates over 

the next few weeks. This will allow parents 

the opportunity to spend some time with 

their child in nursery and to see how they 

spend their time here.  

We will be inviting small groups of parents 

at a time to ensure there is minimal 

disruption to children’s day.  

Please look out for information sent out in 

letters and on the noticeboard in the 

cloakroom.  

50-50 Club 

The winner of the 50-50 club for February is 

Colby Gray (afternoon session). He wins £16 

and the same will go to nursery funds. Please 

continue to put £1 in your envelope to 

support nursery funds. The next draw will 

take place on 31st March. Good luck!  

Easter Eggstravaganza 

We will be having an Easter Eggstravaganza 

on Wednesday 23rd March. The children will 

be involved in lots of Easter activities and 

we will be having an Easter Bonnet  

Parade on the day. We can’t wait to 

 see your wonderful bonnets!  

Topic 

Our topic this month will be Transport and 

Wheels. We will be learning about different 

types of wheels and how different surfaces 

can affect speed.  

Please check the Curriculum for Excellence 

board to find out what your child will be 

learning each week. A focus will also be sent 

out to continue learning at home.   

 

Family Fun Night 

A Family Fun Night for both the nursery and 

the school will be held on Friday 29th April. 

More details will be given nearer the time.  

Friday 1st April  

As the nursery closes at 2.30pm on this 

day, we are altering the hours so that all 

children will be given the same length of 

session.  

Morning session- 8.40am- 10.40am 

Afternoon session- 11.00am-1.00pm  

 

Dates to Remember  

Friday 25th March and Monday 28th March- 

Easter weekend.  

Friday 1st April- nursery closes at 2.30pm.  

Transition 

All preschool children who will be attending 

Saint Aidan’s Primary in August will visit the 

Primary 1 class over the next few weeks. 

Here they will have opportunities to play and 

work with children and staff from the school 

and will have the chance to meet their 

buddies.  


